Date
The Honorable New Hampshire House of Representatives or New Hampshire State Senate Address of Representative or Senator
Dear Representative/Senator,
(Personalize and edit the following)
My name is and I'm a RDN/NDTR)/intern/student in your district of I currently work/practice at/in
I write today to invite you to a Legislative Breakfast Mixer, Wednesday, March 4, 2020 from 7:30-9:00am. This networking event at the State House Café is being hosted by the New Hampshire Academy of Nutrition (NHAND) Public Policy Committee along with co-sponsors Senator Martha Fuller-Clark and Representative Mary Jane Wallner. This FREE light breakfast and networking event is an opportunity to kick off National Nutrition Month and meet the food and nutrition experts of New Hampshire- Registered Dietitians and Dietetic Technicians-Registered.
The NHAND is a professional association and the state affiliate of the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics. NHAND provides education opportunities and programs for members and the public. NHAND is also involved with nutrition-related legislative issues that impact registered dietitians, dietetic technicians-registered, and the public.
I'd appreciate the opportunity to connect with you at this special event or at a later date to discuss nutrition initiatives addressing (ie child hunger, diabetes education, eating disorders, malnutrition, school lunch, SNAP, Meals on Wheels, etc) in our community and statewide. I know there are many demands on your time and energy and hope this unique event might fit in before a day in the Capital.
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions regarding this event or a food and nutrition issue that may impact the citizens of our district and beyond. Again, I look forward to an opportunity to meet you and thank you for your service.
Respectfully,
Your Signature

Your Signature
Name
Title
Address
City, State,
Zip code
Phone Number
E-mail
Linked In/Website